
 
 

 
 
 
 
  
 
Mayor’s Message 
 

On behalf of the City of Winnipeg and my city council colleagues, it is my 
pleasure to welcome delegates of the Canadian Bureau for International 
Education 2019 Annual Conference to our city. We’re proud to be your host. 

Winnipeg has a diverse cultural and arts community, as well as a variety of 
restaurants, shopping experiences, and sporting events for you to explore and 
enjoy. I hope that you will enjoy our warm hospitality and take in some of the 
iconic attractions including our stunning Canadian Museum for Human Rights 
and the unique Journey to Churchill exhibit at the Assiniboine Park Zoo. 

The Canadian Bureau for International Education 2019 Annual Conference is an 
amazing opportunity to come together with other professionals to discuss the 
advancements and challenges in your field, and enjoy valuable networking 
opportunities. 
 
Best wishes for a professionally rewarding conference and a great stay in our 
city. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

 

Brian Bowman 
MAYOR 

 


